
Feedback on LAA Board from Greenwich Third Sector Representative 
 
Date of Meeting .9th September 2010. 
Name of representative....Naomi Goldberg... 
Email Contact if you have any queries..naomi.goldberg@gavs.biz... 
Three key issues discussed/agreed at the meeting and their impact on the Third Sector (if any) 
 

 
 

Discussed impact of new government particularly cuts and reorganisations. 
Board very interested in Big Society proposals 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Any Personal comments you had about the meeting 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Any ideas/Views you want from the sector about this or future meetings 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


